SHELL OIL COMPANY

PETROLEUM BUILDING
P.O. BOX 1509
W\ 7] MIDLAND, TEXAS 79701

December 9, 1974

Jubject: Application for Non-Standard
Gas Proration Units
Taylor-Glenn No. 10 and No. 2
Tubb Gas Pool
Lea County, New Mexico

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Gentlemen:

Shell 0il Commpany respectfully requests administrative approval
for a 160-acre non~standard gas proration unit in the Tubb Gas Pool for
the Taylor~Glenn No. 10 and a 40-acre non-standard unit for Well No. 2.

Taylor-Glenn No. 2 was granted a 160-acre non-standard unit in
the Tubb Gas Pool on October 30, 1968 (Administrative Order NSP-448). We
are requesting this unit be reduced to 40 acres.

Taylor-Glenn No. 10 was recently drilled to the Drinkard. We
are filing application to dually complete the Drinkard and Tubb Gas Pools
simultaneously with this request for a l60-acre non-standard unit.

A copy of this letter and a plat showing the proposed non-standard

units have been sent by certified mail to the offset operators.

Yours very truly,

T e

J. D. Hughes
Operations Manager-Midland
JES :DCW Mid-Continent Division



OFFSET OPERATORS
TAYLOR-GLENN NO. 10

Continental 0il Co.
P. 0. Box 460
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

M. R. Antweil
P. 0. Box 2010
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Exxon Company-U.S.A.
P. 0. Box 1600
Midland, Texas 79701

Aztec 0il & Gas Co.
P. 0. Box 337
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240



